Federal Building
701 Camino del Rio
Durango, Colorado 81301

CERTIFIED MAIL May 30, 1978
RETURN RECEIPT REQUESTED

Michael P. Grace
P. 0. Box 1418
Carlsbad, NM 88220

Dear Mr. Grace:

The last report we received for your No. 1 South Wash well,

Tocated in the NE% sec. 36, T. 21 N., R. 2 W., Sandoval County,

New Mexico, on Federal Tease N.M. 0510043, was dated February 15, 1975,
and indicated that drilling from total depth of 820 feet would

resume on February 17, 1975.

On March 10, 1975, I granted oral approval to install 4% inch
casing to total depth of 900 feet to test an interval from

810 feet to 350 feet. We have received no Sundry Report indicating
that this work has been done. '

You are hereby ordered to file delinquent reports. This will include
five copfes of Sundry Report indicating the work and result of

tests performed subsequent to the report of February 15, 1975,

four copies of Completion Report, (Form 9-330) and two copies

of any logs run of the well. You are also ordered to contact this
office regarding plugging of the well. '

Sincerely yours,

(Qrig, $gd.) J. W, LONG,

Jerry W. Long
District Engineer
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